
 

 

 

Clubs at Larchwood –  Summer Term 2024/25       31 March 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We pride ourselves on offering all children an array of extracurricular clubs, which are free of charge.  This forms part of the 

Larchwood ethos.  To ensure this is a transparent and fair process, we are asking all children to choose their three 

preferences in priority order.  We guarantee that every child will be offered a place in at least one of these clubs. 

Once again this term we are using the online booking system for clubs which is very simple to use.  Please click on the link 

below to book your child’s place in the club of your choice.   

 

https://forms.office.com/e/6NEYPFme26 

 

The booking system will go live at 4.00 pm tomorrow (Tuesday) and close at midday on Friday  
 
Reception clubs are open to all reception children to drop into, so no need to book in advance. 

Multisports Club will again be run by Miss Chambers and will start at 8.00 am.  This club is open to children in Years 3, 4, 5 
and 6.  Spaces are limited to 30 children.  Children must come into school dressed in their sports kit and bring their uniform 
in with them to get changed into.   
 
Cricket club will finish at 4.15 pm. Please ensure your child brings a kit for sporting activities as PE kits must remain in 

school.  Lunchtime clubs will run for half an hour.  All clubs will start on Monday  28 April 2025. 

 

There will be a separate letter for football clubs which will be sent out tomorrow.  Football Clubs will run on the same days 

as last year, however there will be the opportunity for Year 2 children to join the football club on Tuesdays with Year 3.   

Football Clubs will be :  Year 4 – Mondays, Year 2 & 3 – Tuesdays, Year 5 & 6 Wednesdays.  All Football Clubs will be 

limited to 24 spaces.   

 

Lastly, I would like to thank all staff that have taken the time to offer these opportunities and experiences for the children of 

Larchwood.  Once again, they are going over and above.   

 

Remember booking goes live at 4.00 pm tomorrow and bookings will close at midday on Friday.   

 

Once the clubs have been finalised, you will receive a text message during the first week back after Easter to confirm which 
club your child has gained a place in. 
 

If you have any problems accessing or using the system, please contact the school office.  

 
Mr S Bowsher 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/6NEYPFme26

